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Item #: E4 

DATE: November 6, 2024

TO: Board Chair Frank Navarro and Members of the Omnitrans Board of 
Directors

THROUGH: Erin Rogers, CEO/General Manager

FROM:  Jeremiah Bryant, Chief Strategy & Planning Officer

SUBJECT: Bi-Monthly Transparency Report 

Form Motion

Receive and file the Bi-Monthly Transparency Report.

Strategic Plan Alignment

This item aligns with Goal 4 – Finance – Expand our financial resources to support 
operational stability and increase service levels in strategic ways.  

Initiative f) Seek state and local procurement partnerships to achieve economies of 
scale and reduce overall costs

Background

In compliance with Omnitrans’ Procurement Policies, a Bi-Monthly Transparency Report 
for the months of August and September is provided. The report itemizes all 
procurements between the amounts of $50,000 to $150,000 and can be found on the 
Procurement page of Omnitrans’ website. Additionally, the Bi-Monthly Transparency 
Report is presented herein as Attachment A.

Conclusion

Receive and file Bi-Monthly Transparency Report.
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Attachments

A. Bi-Monthly Transparency Report – August 2024 and September 2024


